
22nd May, 1980

Thank you very much for your letter of 19th May.

I quite understand the reasons which prompted you
to write as you did, and I have asked Ian Gow to
have a word with you.

Thank you for what you say in the last paragraph of
your letter, which has been a great encouragement
to me.

Sir William Clark, M.P.
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